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Jaswal, Gagandeep

From: City Clerks Office
Sent: 2025/04/01 1:25 PM
To: Jaswal, Gagandeep; Urquhart, Chandra
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]CITY FILE # OZS-2024-0062

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

CCIB 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Parminder Nizran   
Sent: 2025/04/01 1:12 PM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Cc: Sra, Harjot <Harjot.Sra@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]CITY FILE # OZS-2024-0062 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
that you do not trust or are not expecting. 
 
 
Hi I am owner of house at  . I had received a notice regarding 
this proposed high rise behind my backyard. This is a project I vehemently oppose As this directly 
affect security, safety, and the calm environment we are living in this  locality. 
This neighbourhood is not a place to erect high rise buildings as there are no other high rise buildings 
around this area. It does not make sense for multiple reasons: 
 
This locality is comprised of detached homes neighbourhood. 
Only 1 school is located nearby and this will have significant detrimental effect on my and my 
neighbourhood children’s education Risk to structural damage to my property is going to be high as 
this directly is going to be erected behind my backyard Noise pollution due to construction Loss of 
privacy  as my calm private environment for my girls is lost as people will be staring at our backyard 
from this high rise. 
Loss of property value in this area 
Increased risk for theft due to likely low income unit occupation in this building. 
We pay such high taxes and this area will likely see exodus of current home owners and may 
become a hot bed for crimes. 
 
Sincerely 
Parminder Nizran 


